
 
Ivan, 
I have reviewed your application for a liquor license for the restaurant at 334 State Street. 
I do not have any concerns. 
 
I will contact the Clerk’s office via email to convey this to the ALRC. 
I will request a standard condition for the license that you meet the definition of a restaurant at 
all times of operation. 
 
Carl Gloede 
Captain of Police: Central District 
City of Madison Police Department 
211 S. Carroll St. 
Madison, WI 53703 
 


